
•	 Suspension of SNM Events and Activities
	

	

	 The Mission has suspended all activities 
and outings at SNM Nursing Home involving    
residents, volunteers, clients and beneficiaries 
until further notice. 

As the world continues to grapple with COVID-19, Sree Narayana Mission (Singapore) is also preparing itself 
to ensure that all its business units can continue to operate should the situation worsens. In response to the 
coronavirus, the SNM Ops team activated its Business Continuity Plan (BCP) following the risk assessment 
announcement from the Ministry of Health (MOH) on the change from DORSCON Yellow to DORSCON Orange.

The following actions were taken as part our BCP:
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Appreciation to SNM Care Staff
SNM President, Mr Jayadev Unnithan took the time 
to visit our care staff, and thanked them on behalf 
of the Trustees, EXCO, Members and Management 
for their understanding and hard work during this 
challenging period. Mr Jayadev also presented 
each nursing team with a care basket that included 
vitamins, provided by management. 

•	 Townhall Sessions by CEO to Staff 
	

Townhall sessions were also organised for all staff 
in SNM Nursing Home, SNM Senior Care Centres 
and Meranti Home to keep them updated on the 
new BCP measures introduced and the importance 
of staying vigilant during the epidemic. 

•	 Transportation and Alternative Working Arrangements

	 In order to minimise the risk of spreading 
the coronavirus in SNM, staff were 
split into different teams and were re-
allocated to alternative working locations 
within the Nursing Home and Senior 
Care Centre @ Woodlands. Transport 
arrangements were also made to ferry 
staff from their homes to the respective 
work locations and vice versa. 
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As the situation continues to evolve, we strongly urge all members to remain vigilant 
and observe good personal hygiene. 

These are some useful tips from the Ministry of Health to keep safe!

Free Additional Insurance Cover Against COVID-19
With the on-going threat of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), AIA is providing free additional 

insurance cover to all eligible customers with immediate effect.

For more information, please log on to:
https://www.aia.com.sg/en/campaigns-promotions/covid19-special-coverage.html

Information is accurate at time of print.

Let’s all 
Do 

Our Part


